
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Follow-up on Francisco Pelarmio Documents
1 message

Chita Magdayao <chit.magdayao04@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 29, 2021 at 3:45 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day maam/sir,

We would like to follow up the status of Francisco Pelarmio'sDocuments with DATS No. E-2021-43858 if it's still in
LPDD. Thank y ou

On Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 11:04 AM Chita Magdayao <chit.magdayao04@gmail.com> wrote:
Good morning maam/sir, 
 
We would like to follow up the status of Francisco Pelarmio'sDocuments with DATS No. E-2021-43858 if it's still
in LPDD. Thank y ou. 
 
 
On Thu, Apr 8, 2021 at 6:26 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote: 

Good day !
 
Please be informed that y our concern with DATS No. E-2021-43858 has been referred to the Licenses,
Patents and Deeds Div ision (LPDD) for appropriate action. 
 
Thank y ou  and stay  safe. 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION 
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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